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22nd March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Young Cyclist Training Course for Year 5 Summer Term 2024 
 
We have been fortunate to secure a booking with the Hertfordshire County Council Road Safety Unit for 
instructors to take ‘Bikeability’ courses during the week beginning 22nd April 2024 for 30 children. 
 
The cost of the training is £25 per child to cover the cost of the trainers.   
 
This course is for children who are already confident cycle riders with the appropriate level of awareness 
and responsibility, to help them with on-road cycling and will involve in-class instruction, work in the 
playground and some on-road sessions each day during the course of the week. 
 
Places are limited so if you wish your child to take part, please register for the course by making a payment 
online via School Gateway.  We do need to let the Road Safety Unit know as soon as possible how many 
children are taking part, so we need to have bookings by Sunday 14th April at the latest. 
 
Children must have a roadworthy cycle and their own helmet.  Please remember that your child should 
not be cycling to school without adult supervision unless they have undertaken an appropriate course of 
instruction. 
 
If you have any concerns about meeting the cost of this course, please contact the office or speak to me as 
soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Christina Singh 

 

Headteacher 


